
 Grant Writing 
 
The Township of South Algonquin is currently seeking proposals from individual or 
organization who can aid the Township in writing grants.    
 
Scope of Position 
Grants are an important part of municipal funding needs. The Township is seeking an 
individual or organization experienced in writing successful grants to provide assistance 
to the Township and ensure that grant opportunities are not missed by the Township for 
projects that assist in fulfilling Council’s strategic planning initiatives.  
The scope of your proposal should detail your experience in successfully writing grants 
and your desired compensation model for undertaking this work on behalf of the 
Township. 
   
Interested candidates are invited to submit their proposals, by 3:00 p.m. Friday, April 
26th,2024 to the undersigned.  

 
For further information, please contact Bryan Martin, CAO/Clerk-Treasurer, at the 
Township of South Algonquin Municipal Office, located at 7 Third Ave. P.O. Box 217, 
Whitney, Ontario K0J 2M0 613-334-5923 clerk@southalgonquin.ca  
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:clerk@southalgonquin.ca

